
Visit to Penderyn Distillery, Landore, SA1 2LQ 
 

 
The ODA plans to visit the Penderyn distillery at Swansea Copperworks, Landore, 
SA1 2LQ on Wednesday, 25 September 2024, and has provisionally arranged a tour of 
the distillery to begin at 1.30 pm on that day. 

 
The Swansea Copperworks distillery can accommodate tour groups of up to 20 
persons, but requires payment to be made in advance to secure the booking and tour. 
The cost per head for the tour is £16.00. 

You can find out more about what a visit to the distillery offers by clicking the link below: 

https://www.penderyn.wales/tours-swansea-copperworks/ 

Following the visit, an optional guided tour of places of historical interest around the 
copperworks distillery can also be arranged at no extra cost to those taking part. Please 
indicate on the booking form if you wish to participate. 

If you would like to join our party for the distillery visit, please make a payment to the 
ODA of £16.00 not later than 31 August by one of the methods detailed on the booking 
form. 

 
 
The completed booking form should be returned by 31 August at the latest to: 

philstone1@icloud.com 

We hope to see you at Landore on 25 September! 
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